

MINUTES


SWODIN __ PACS USER GROUP




DATE: JULY 27 2021

TIME: 1PM-2PM

LOCATION: T/CON (PLEASE REFER TO MEETING INVITATION FOR DETAILS)

Alllyse Colafranceschi (LHSC)	x	Kathy Sophocleous (SWODIN)	x	Minh Nguyen (WGH)	x	Wafa Akkila (LHSC)	
Angela Grundy (LHSC)	x	Kevin Churilla (SWODIN)		Nick Sauro (SJHC)		Wendi Allinson (AMGH)	
Becki VanderWal (MHA)	x	Libby Sutherland (LHSC)		Richard Al (SBGHC)		Yolanda Mundt (STEGH)	x
Brenda Murray (HPHA)		Lorelei Thompson (TDMH AH)		Sean Milne (LHSC)	x	Yuri Nikolski (SWODIN)	x
Carolyn MacVicar (SJHC)	x	Lynn Bender (SWODIN)	x	Sheri Bell (HPHA)			
Caroline Rathwell (SHHA)		Luiz Aizawa (SWODIN)		Sheri Digiovanni (LWHA)			
Deryk Howard (SWODIN)		Mahmoud Badreddine (LHSC)	x	Spring Robinson (SHHA)	x		
Jun Qin (SWODIN)		Michelle Harrow (LWHA)	x	Teresa Crevits (STEGH)	x		
Juni or Agostini (SWODIN)	x			Trevor Filsinger (SBGHC)	x		
Chair: Kathy Sophocleous							
Recorder: Becki Vander Wal							
Guests: Danyu Wu (SBGHC)							

Topic / Discussion	Action/Decision	Responsible	Due Date
<p>1. Welcome</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Approval of Minutes of May 25 2021- Angela Grundy • Review of Action Items from previous meeting- reviewed action items: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Best practice for junk files/old AO's/old HPs <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • A process for how we will clean up old AO's and HP's is still required to be defined. • However, in the meantime, if SA's are aware of clean up that is required, they should maintain tracking of them until the process has been defined. • Process for QA Exams <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Process required so images will be archived properly for future retrieval <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ▪ Cerner sites have a dummy patient created and QA orderable per modality ▪ Current QA orders will be converted so that a report is not needed (less work to clean up unverified QC orders). ▪ This is now done in Cert domain, and will be moving to Prod soon. • QA exams should be matched up with a RIS order • Process when new rooms are created <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Build into our Self-Serve portal rolling out to the region hopefully in Sept 	<p>F/U with Medi tech sites/ SBGHC to see if this process can be followed.</p>	<p>Kathy or delegate</p>	
<p>2. PACS Program Updates  PUG PPT July 27_21.ppt</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • South Grey Bruce Expansion- complete <i>Slide 4</i> • Longitudinal Record Project- <i>Slide 5</i> • PACSScan Web- <i>Slide 5</i> • 8.1.4 Upgrade- <i>Slide 5</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ 3 month project timeline, targeting end of year prior to 2022 • Project Monitor- <i>Slide 6</i> • Lawson AGFA PACS Collaboration Agreement- <i>Slide 7</i> 			

Topic / Discussion	Action/Decision	Responsible	Due Date
3. PACS Ticket Monitor Update  PUG PPT July 27_21.ppt <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Missing AO's -Slide 8 PACS Change Controls -Slide 8 SRRS -Slide 8 			
4. PACS Technical Update  PUG PPT July 27_21.ppt <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Deferred 			
5. Integrated Systems:  PUG PPT July 27_21.ppt <ul style="list-style-type: none"> FFI Version 4.3 with Sept 23rd planned go live Slides 11-15 			
6.0 ED Discrepancy <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Demo by Yuri Review of current state using the Comment fields/ Discrepancy keyword drop down combination Proposing to keep the comments as well as provide a new dropdown to document the preliminary diagnosis. New dropdown could be called 'ED Physician Preliminary Diagnosis'. This dropdown would contain common diagnosis used for easy selection. The keywords selected via the prelim Dx dropdown are searchable, allowing the sites to look back at the discrepant studies and potentially utilize this as a teaching tool for ERPs should they want to do so Looking at ways to communicate this with ER: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Demo video SA group connect with ER group for input 	SA input – ways to connect with ER group Provide demo video of proposed changes Next steps	Sites SA's Yuri All	
Round Table: None			

Next Meeting: Sept 28th 2021 13:00 – 14:00 Web EX

Legend:  Circulated Material/Attachment provided  Confidential